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Sunday 17th October 2021 
Twenty Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year B  
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LIVE STREAMING 

Please go to the parish website www.cpp.org.uk/ to join us for live streamed Masses and prayers. 

You can also catch up on streamed Masses by going to our channel on YouTube cpp weybridge 

 

 

Parish Bank Details 

For online contributions 

Name: RCD A&B CPP Weybridge 

Sort Code: 40 – 05 - 20 

A/C No: 8107 7201 

Please put in a reference when contributing e.g. Collection, Mass Stipend, 

Parish Charity: DBA (Don Bosco Ashalayam) or TCP (The Clubhouse Project). 

Any queries, please e-mail:  weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk 
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Lifting of Restrictions  

Live singing is now permitted in church, parishioners are permitted to receive the Eucharist on the 

tongue, and social distancing requirements have been relaxed.  The bishop recommends that parishioners 

continue to wear masks during Mass.  

 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 

Saturday 16th October, 6 pm: Intentions of Didier & Francoise Borderon 

Sunday 17th October, 9 am: Nancy Cousins RIP;  

10.30 am: People of the Parish; 

6 pm: Intentions of Caroline Packham 

Monday 18th October, 10 am: Damiano Diliberto RIP 

Tuesday 19th October, 10 am: Ann Wallbridge RIP And Joachim de Souza RIP 

Wednesday 20th October, 12 noon: Elizabeth Jones RIP 

Thursday 21st October, 7.30 pm: Nick Harvey RIP 

Friday 22nd October, 12 noon: Catherine Grainger RIP 

Saturday 23rd October, 6 pm: Albert Serra RIP 

Sunday 24th October, 9 am:  People of the Parish;  

10.30 am: Ann Gavin RIP; 

6 pm: Jim Simpkin RIP 

 

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP  

Thursdays 8:00 pm after 7:30 pm Mass 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  

We are reducing the hours of Eucharistic Adoration during October.  

The times of Adoration for the next few weeks will be: 

Monday and Tuesday 3:00 pm – 6:00 pm 

Wednesday and Friday 11:00 am – 12:00 noon 

 

ROSARY 

Monday - Saturday at 9:10 am  

 

ST MARTIN'S REPOSITORY  

The repository shop is now open after all Masses although there may be a limited service after the Sunday 

evening Mass.  In view of the current Covid situation the windows and the door will stay open, and entry 
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restricted to a maximum of three persons at any one time.  Wearing of masks is recommended for the 

time being. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Saturday 30th October – Thursday 4th November – Parish Pilgrimage to Corinth and Athens 

Saturday 6th November – Young families “All Saints Celebration” 

Tuesday 9th November - Weybridge Deanery Mass for the Deceased, Our Lady of Lourdes parish, Thames 

Ditton (Bishop Richard). 

Tuesday 16th November – Curry night at No.7 in aid of Don Bosco Ashalayam. 

 

The live streamed Mass each weekend is the 10:30 am Sunday Mass. 

We also live stream Mass from Monday to Friday, and the rosary Monday to Saturday. 

 

CPP Young Families Group (for children below 7 years old)  

The needs to balance family time and work plus external pressures all make it more challenging for young 

families to have an active life in the parish. At CPP, driven by our vision, we are looking at ways of 

bringing young families together to collectively support each other and more importantly, give them a 

platform to contribute to the growth of the parish.  

To that effect, the CPP Young family’s group has been created and will be holding its first event 

on Saturday 6thNovember in the Parish Hall, 10:30 am to 12:30 pm.  This will be an ‘All Saints Day’ get 

together for parents and their children. The children can come with a drawing of their favorite saint to 

be displayed in the hall - or better still dressed up as their favourite saint! Drinks and snacks will be 

provided. For more information about the event or how to get involved with the group, please 

email cppyoungfamilies@gmail.com 

 

Urgent: Pray and act to oppose the legalisation of assisted suicide 

The Lords second reading of Baroness Meacher’s Bill to legalise assisted suicide is scheduled for this week. 

If you have not yet lobbied any peers please consider doing so now. You can send identical emails to up 

to 6 peers. Details on how to do that here: https://www.parliament.uk/business/lords/whos-in-the-house-

of-lords/get-in-touch-with-members/ 

For further information and suggested key (fully referenced) points to make 

see: https://www.spuc.org.uk/stopmeacherbill 

Further helpful commentary and arguments here: https://www.politeia.co.uk/medically-assisting-

suicide-reviving-a-bad-idea-2/ 

Then please encourage others and keep this in your prayers. 

Enquiries to Pauline Gately: p.gately@outlook.com  
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One World Week 2021 18th – 24th October 

The Theme for OWW 2021 is: "Act Now For Our Children's World" 

One World Week occurs just before the COP26 United Nations Climate Summit, takes place in Glasgow 

in November 2021, (postponed from 2020). Britain is hosting this Conference which will be attended by 

national leaders and delegations from around the world. The aim is to build on the 2015 Paris Agreement 

with more ambitious commitments and measures to reduce carbon emissions and stop further climate 

change - so that all our children and future generations can enjoy a future in a sustainable world. The 

children themselves, inspired by Greta Thunberg, understand the urgency and have been pressing the 

adults to get on with it! To do:- Become a supermarket missionary. In the weekly shop try to make choices 

that reflect our Christian concern for the planet and for third world countries. Try to buy seasonal locally 

grown foods over foods that have travelled hundreds of air miles 

 

 
 

Family Liturgy 

This will begin on Sunday 7th November at the 10.30am Mass  

Families with young children (below six years old) will be invited to attend Mass in the parish hall, where 

the family can occupy a table (if families prefer to be in the church that’s great too!). 
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The livestreamed Mass will be projected on a large screen. 

We will switch off the sound for the readings and use a microphone to read a children's version of the 

gospel.  

After introducing any creative activities, the leader switches the sound back on so that parents can follow 

the Mass while their children do the activity.  

Communion will be brought to the hall so that parents and older children can receive. 

 

 
CONFIRMATION 

If you are in year 10 or above and would like to receive the sacrament of confirmation it is not too late to 

sign up. Application forms on the parish website (under spiritual life). Our first meeting of candidates is 

on Tuesday 19th at 7:30 pm 

 

Deanery Mass For The Bereaved 

Tuesday, November 9  at 7.30pm, Bishop Richard will celebrate a Mass at Our Lady of Lourdes, Thames 

Ditton for the repose of the soul of all those who have died in the last year (whether as a result of Covid-

19 or otherwise). All are invited to attend who have been affected by a bereavement or other loss - so 

please invite friends and neighbours. If there are names of loved ones you would like to be remembered 

at the Mass, please email bereavement@olchurch.org.uk . Members of the deanery bereavement ministry 

team will be available to talk after the service and all are invited to stay for a cuppa after the service. 
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St. Philip Howard  

One of the Forty Martyrs of England and Wales. Philip was the earl of Arundel and Surrey and, although 

a Catholic, led a religiously apathetic life until his personal conversion, after which he was a zealous 

Catholic in the midst of Elizabethan England. Arrested by authorities, he was placed in the Tower of 

London in 1585 and condemned to death in 1589. The sentence was never carried out, and Philip 

languished in the Tower until his death at the age of thirty eight. Beatified in 1929, he was included 

among the English martyrs canonized in 1970 by Pope Paul VI. St. Philip Howard’s body is enshrined at 

Arundel Cathedral, and he is co-patron of this diocese. 

 

To Serve & Give His Life 

What's the point of power and authority? 

Is power meant for its own sake?  Is authority solely to boss others around?   

For the Christian, power is meant to be used to serve others and any authority we receive is meant to 

bring about good for the least around us. 

"For the Son of Man did not come to be served but to serve and to give his life as a ransom for many," 

Jesus tells his disciples who are vying for the VIP seats in his heavenly kingdom.  Jesus' mission was to die 

a lonely, humiliating death, a mission that would, through his sufferings, warrant for us new life.   

As St. Paul tells us, "For we do not have a high priest who is unable to sympathize with our weaknesses, 

but one who has similarly been tested in every way, yet without sin. So let us confidently approach the 

throne of grace to receive mercy and to find grace for timely help!" (Hebrews 4). 

Get a glimpse of how Catholics understand the story of salvation with Matt Nelson from our newest series, 

Catholicism 101: 
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